
GLT Report for August 4, 2013 Cabinet Meeting 

 

Zone Chair training and planning was held in Mt Horeb on June 22, 2013.  

Approximately half the Zone Chairs were in attendance.  The rest were sent their 

training packet. 

 

VDG2 Dick Schwedrsky and Lion Jodi Burmester presented training on the new 

MyLCI website which Zone Chairs can use for tracking the health and activity of the 

clubs in their zone.  Lion Dick followed up with the Zone Chairs that were not in 

attendance on June 22. 

 

LCI has greatly enhanced and improved the web based training materials.  We 

recommend clubs review and use the resources located at www.lionsclubs.org  , 

then select Member Center, then select Leadership Development.  There are specific 

officer training modules, as well as various leadership development modules. 

 

The next training forums and meetings are: 

 - USA/Canada Leadership Forum – Sept 19-21, Overland Park, KS 

 - Communicate Like a Leader, March 7-9, 2014, Stevens Point, WI 

 

Respectfully submitted by Rob Sherman PDG 

August 3, 2013 

 


